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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO: Dan Leung, Legal Assistant/Acting Commission Secretary, Sheriff’s 
Department Oversight Board 

 Paul Miyamoto, Sheriff, Sheriff's Department 
 
  
FROM: Stephanie Cabrera, Assistant Clerk, Government Audit and Oversight 

Committee, Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  September 11, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Government Audit and Oversight Committee has received 
the following proposed legislation, introduced by the Sheriff’s Department Oversight 
Board on Tuesday, 9/5/2023:  
 
File No.  230903 

 
Resolution accepting the Sheriff’s Department Oversight Board’s First and 
Second Quarter Reports for the calendar year 2023. 
 

If you have any additional comments or reports to be included with the file, please 
forward them to me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. 
Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: Stephanie.Cabrera@sfgov.org.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Johanna Saenz, Sheriff's Department 
 Katherine Johnson, Sheriff's Department 
 Tara Moriarty, Sheriff's Department 
 Rich Jue, Sheriff's Department 
 Christian Kropff, Sheriff's Department 
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